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On Saturday 17 August we hosted a pirate-themed BBQ here at Woodstock Residential Care Home.

Our residents and staff all dressed up as pirates and really got into the spirit of the day and it was wonderful to welcome friends and

family to enjoy themselves.

We had fun and games on offer, with our very own real pirates, a wonderful spread of BBQ food, entertainment from singer

Michael and even a visit from a Mr Whippy ice cream van!

Our local Deputy Mayor Roger Clark visited us for the day and joined in with the fun.

Thank you to everyone who came and made it such a memorable event.
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